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Hello Elizabeth! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. We hope you enjoy receiving this

newsletter!
 

Editor:  Kathryn Davis

If you have any comments or

questions, email the editor.

Future Speakers

Jul 31 2012

Wendy Myers & Betty

Naftz
"Krystal 93 BBQ at the Summit"

Aug 7 2012

District Governor Mike

Klingbiel
"Our new Rotary year"

Aug 14 2012

Rob Rumrill
"Snowsports Outreach Society"

Aug 21 2012

Elle Eastman, Jennie

Matlock, Christina

Montgomery
"Youth Exchange "Rebounders"
2011-12"

Upcoming Events

Krystal 93 BBQ at the Summit
Aug 10 2012 - Aug 11 2012

Car Raffle Drawing
Aug 11 2012 - Aug 11 2012

Glenwood Springs Bike Ride
Sep 8 2012 - Sep 8 2012
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President's Message
by Ellis, Joni

To rafters, a hand in the air with index finger circling means it’s time to eddy out – catch the next eddy, take a breath

re-group with river friends, plan your next move.  River eddies provide the necessary time to gather your thoughts,

slow down, or chill with friends.

After boating two quite technical rivers in Montana and Idaho, it occurred to me that Rotarians also need to eddy out 

chill with friends, gather our thoughts.  Arrive early on Tuesday to chat with someone new (many of us are there by

7:00), drive to Denver with a group going to a District function, attend our monthly Happy Hour, sell tickets with a ne

friend, volunteer at the BBQ, sign up to be a reading buddy, or serve at the Community Dinner.  Think about leading 

of our service projects or take charge of a fundraiser.  Like a raft in the rivers’ current, before long you are swept on 

journey called Rotary.  Eddy out.  It’s a rewarding adventure.

If anyone else missed last Tuesday morning scroll down to Jim Brook’s meeting update.  Thank you Jim for keeping u

informed.

Birthdays
by Davis, Kathryn

Happy Birthday to you! Happy Birthday to you! Happy Birthday dear......

Larry Stone

July 30th

Bruce Butler

August 1st

Robert Ashley

August 2nd

Clark Johnson

August 2nd

 

Club Anniversaries
by Davis, Kathryn

Happy Club Anniversary!
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Sharon Butler

7 Years

July 26th

David Whitmer

7 Years

July 26th

Adventure Travel
by Brook, Jim

Adventure Travel - our program for Sept. 11 will be presented by our 2011 Ice Princess, who returns in August from 1

months trekking the length of South America through the Andes Mountains. Have a look at the photos and narratives

more than 30 separate postings on Shelley Brook's blogsite at:

  http://eathikesleephike.blogspot.com/2012/07/is-this-heaven.html

Last Week at Rotary
by Brook, Jim

With President Joni Ellis on a river somewhere in Montana for the week, Past President Bill Reetz did a great job runn

everything and even kept us on time. We were pleased to welcome many guests including one of our previous first

generation scholarship recipients Kelly Berger, introduced by Darcy Rehn, and to learn that she graduated magna cum

laude this spring and will soon begin her first paying job as an elementary school teacher in the Fort Collins area. Mac

Trench's ticket was drawn in the weekly raffle, winning him $135, but he didn't pull the ace of hearts so the big pot of

more than $2300 is still there for you next week. Bob Follett introduced speaker Gary Grappo very capably, and Gary

kept everyone's full attention talking in depth without note or slides on the Keystone Center and all its great work. Ga

spent many years in the senior diplomatic corps, mostly in the middle east, and he's agreed to come back another tim

to speak on that topic. Bruce Butler had a pretty good line up of members signing up for BBQ shifts - he'll be back nex

week with the updated roster, so please come prepared to volunteer for more on August 10 and 11.

Car Raffle Update
by Katz, Stephanie

Thanks to everyone who has turned in their white ticket envelopes and/or generously given their time to sell on locat

we finally own the car and have covered all our incidental expenses  A special thanks goes to Sharon Butler, who sing

handedly sold 74 tickets last weekend.  From this point forward, every ticket sold supports our Rotary projects. 

Remember, your completed white envelopes are due to be turned in to Tom this Tuesday morning.

   The raffle committee has a special request.  Would those who took pictures of the car at the 4th of July parade plea

get those photos to Tom Coolidge (tetc33@gmail.com) as soon as possible?  If we can get 10 of them published,

Ford will give us a substantial reimbursement for our publicity expenses.

There are only three weekends plus the BBQ left to sell tickets.  Let's make them the most successful, yet.  When Kyl

McElhattan stands up and asks for volunteers, raise those hands up high and help him out.  Hallelujah, Rotary brother

and sisters.  

 

7th Annual Bike Ride to Glenwood
by Davis, Kathryn

Have you been riding your bike? What are you waiting for?!

Don't forget to "Save the Date"  for our 7th annual bike ride to Glenwood Springs and  potluck party at Marilyn an

Marc Hogan's New Castle home on Saturday September 8th, 2012.

Get on those bikes now and plan to join us on this amazing ride!! 
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Corporate Sponsors
by Davis, Kathryn

Rotary Happy Hour
by Davis, Kathryn

Every second Wednesday of the month, Rotarians have been gathering for Happy Hour.  For the summe

trying the Island Grill (Frisco Marina) from 5:00 to 7:00 pm. If you haven't checked it out, pencil it in and come by an

socialize on one or any of the following dates... SEE YOU THERE!  

August 15th

September 12th

October 10th

 

 

Recycle Your Magazines!
by Beeler, Peggy

Recycle that old and well read Rotary Magazine while spreading the word about our club!

When you have finished reading your monthly Rotary Magazine please bring it to our Tuesday meeting.  We will place

label over the mailing information indicating our club name, meeting place and time and a contact.  We will then ask

members to help place a couple in offices with lobbies (doctors, dentists, fitness centers and other businesses). 

Thanks for your help!

Bulletin Information
by Davis, Kathryn
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Attention Committee Chairs and Committee Members! 

Rather than standing on the side of the road in a gorilla suit holding a sign, we can help you can get your message out to the masses 

without all the bananas!

Submit your stories and information for publication in our weekly newsletter and on our website! Please send your submission no later

than Thursday at 3:00pm to Kathy Davis at kdavis@cwrmhc.org. 

 

Membership
by Beeler, Peggy

We want to thank all of those sponsors who are identifying community leaders/business

bringing them to our meetings.  Remember, a Prospective Member should attend 3 meetin

in their application, sponsor form, a short bio and $100 application fee to Peggy Beeler.  The application

will then be presented to the Membership Committee for approval and then the Board of

approved their name and bio will be posted in our bulletin for 3 weeks.  If there are no questions about the

Prospective Member the induction will be scheduled. 

If you would like to be a Mentor to a new member please see Ann Clements.  We encourage new members to interac

with Prospective/New Members as much as possible.  One of the Red Badge requirements is to be a Greeter 3 times.

Because our club is growing and we are experiencing so many guests, greeters are so very important.  You don't hav

be a new member to be a greeter.  It is just one more way of participating in Club Service.

Elizabeth's Commitments
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